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Dear Sir/Madam,  

 

We are writing to you on behalf of concerned citizens who 
want you to know the truth https://alabugatruth.com/about 
the Alabuga Start program.  

It is well documented that the program is deceiving young 
African women and exploiting them. To understand the true 
extent of the malpractices, visit our website: 
https://alabugatruth.com/ 

Act now, do the right thing, show women you care. Raise 
your opposition to the Alabuga Start program in public and 
with your colleagues, using the hashtag #AlabugaSTOP 

 

Warmest wishes 

Eris Nexus 
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